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RETURN BADGE COMPLIANCE FORM 

 

Please read carefully and complete the form below: 

1. The airport-issued ID badge provided to me remains the property of the 
Pensacola International Airport and must be returned to the Airport upon 
my company's termination of services/contract at the Airport or upon the 
termination of me as an individual employee – even if the badge has not 
reached its expiration date. 

2. It is my responsibility to return the badge to the Airport promptly.   

3. If I do not return the badge to the Airport promptly, I understand my 
company and/or me as an individual may be placed in a “Never Badge 
Again” status.  This means the Airport reserves the right not to issue a 
badge for any future employment or for services/contracts that may be 
awarded. 

4. I understand there may be costs associated with the failure to return the 
badge upon the termination of services/contract at the Airport or upon my 
termination as an individual employee. 

             

If I have any questions, I understand I can contact the Airport Operations Center 
(AOC) at 850-436-5000 and request to speak with the Airport Security 
Coordinator.  I have read and understand the information that has been 
provided.  I agree to abide by all provisions listed on this form.  
 

Printed Name:            
 
Signature:           
  
Company:           
   
Home address:           

 

Personal Phone: ___________________________     
  
Personal Email:            
 
Date: _____________________________       


